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NATIONAL CAPITAL CHAPTER MEMBERS HELP TO FEED THE HUNGRY 
By Connie Graham 

 

The Salvation Army and the Safari Club International Foundation (SCIF)  invited the homeless and anyone else 

who needed a hot meal to attend the 15th annual Feed the Hungry Feast at 5 p.m. on Jan. 22 at the Reno 

Downtown Events Center. 

 

Close to 2,000 guests attended the event. The 

dinner has been held in past each year on the eve of 

SCIôs annual Huntersô Convention at the Reno-

Sparks Convention Center. 

 

NCC-SCI members Wayne and Connie Graham 

and Tim Reiger were part of the nearly 150 

volunteers who  helped with the event. Volunteers 

included SCI chapter members from throughout the 

United States, Wells Fargo employees, Boy Scout 

Troop 152, some McQueen High School football 

players, members of The Salvation Army Advisory 

Board and the High Sierra Chefs Association. 
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NCC-SCI Chapter members Tim Reiger (far left) and Connie Graham (far right) with fellow SCI 

members from across the US ready to help with the Feed the Hungry event 

NCC-SCI members Tim Reiger and Wayne Graham with 

pockets full ready for action 

SCIôs Sportsmen Against 

Hunger program contributed 

game meat to The Salvation  

Army,  which organizes the 

event. The meat was donated 

by the North American 

Handgun Hunters Chapter of 

SCI. Part of the meat was 

ground beef, which the 

Northern Nevada Chapter of 

Safari Club International 

purchased  

at cost from local meat 

vendors. 

 

Eldorado Hotel executive 

chef Troy Cannan and his 

staff prepared the meal.  

Other sponsors assisting  

The Salvation Army included the Reno-Sparks Convention and Visitors Authority, C & M Food Distributing, 

Model Dairy, Sierra SportServices, Truckee Sourdough 

Company, Harrahôs Reno, BakeMark USA and U.S. 

FoodService. Reserve deputies with the Washoe County 

Sheriffôs Office will provided security. 

 

SCIFôs 45-foot Sensory Safari trailer, which provides a 

tactile exploration of 

wildlife, was on hand 

for dinner guests and 

volunteers to 

experience, thanks to 

the generosity of the 

SCI Redding 

Regional Chapter in 

California. 

 

If you are attending a 

future convention this 

is truly a heart - 

warming event to help with. The guests we served were unbelievably 

appreciative of the hot meal they received . 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 Some of the more than 150 volunteers who helped serve Reno's 

hungry 
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Chapter Logo Contest  
 
Many SCI chapters have Chapter logos and the National Capital Chapter would 
like to have one of our own. If anyone is interested in submitting a design for a 
Chapter logo please send the design to Chapter President Connie Graham by 
June 1, 2013. Designs will be considered at the July Board meeting and will be 
presented to chapter members for a vote by August 1, 2013.   
All designs submitted should be in color and should reflex the area served by 
the Chapter as well as the diverse hunting interests of Chapter members.  
The winning logo will be used on the Chapter website and Facebook page, 
clothing, stickers, etc. Winner will release ownership of the design to the 
Chapter.  
 
Board of Directors  
 

Grandson Kayden relaxing with Mac and Dega (dreaming about ducks, geese 

& pheasants??????) on Christmas day at Deep Creek Lake 

 
 
 
National Capital Chapter of SCI Presidentôs Corner 

By Connie Graham, Chapter President 
 
Wow, itôs hard to believe that the very successful 
2013 Banquet and Hunt Auction has come and 
gone. I would like to thank you on behalf of our 
chapter for attending our 2013 annual 
fundraising banquet. We had a stellar year due 
to your participation. We hope you had a 
wonderful time! 
 
As a reminder, all funds collected are used to 
help support the preservation of wildlife 
conservation and education, our freedom to hunt 
as well as our semimonthly events.  
 

We understand that our checkout process was 
not as quick as many had expected. We hope 
you can appreciate the difficulties our committee 
encountered just prior to the banquet. Doug, the man who developed and ran our banquet computer program, passed 
away recently. As such, we had quite a few hurdles to jump. In addition to that we had many attendees that wanted to 
check out prior to our team having the time to input the winner bidders information into our computer system. Please know 
that we appreciate your patience while we worked to complete the checkout process as well as the positive feedback 
provided. We are diligently working to enhance our computer program and processes to expedite your checkout 
experience at our future events.  
 
I would like to extend a huge thank you to the members of the Banquet Committee for organizing and conducting our 
successful event. A special thank you to Dave Francis'  for his hard work in lining up a great auction program and to Chris 
Parios for setting up several top notch seminars. Thanks to Michele McKimmey and Ann Gould for hosting the Donors 
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Luncheon. The Donor Show before the Banquet was due to the hard work of Ted Griner, Bruce McKimmey and Brian 
Tribby. Thanks also to Kim Comrie & Beth Robinson (Bucket Raffle, Silent Auctions and Wine Raffle), Don and Karen 
Small (Check-in) and Jan Steele for their contributions to the Banquet. 
 
At our last Chapter Social Event ï April Member Meeting - Dinner Out held at Palio's Italian Restorante' in Leesburg we 
held our election for the 2012-2014 Board. Congratulations to Tom Flonik, Lance Hendershot, Ted Griner, Bruce 
McKimmey, Michele McKimmey, Don Toenshoff, Howard Isenberg and myself who will make up the Board. Officers for 
the upcoming year will be elected by the Board members at the May Board meeting. 
 
After much research and numerous meetings the Board and the Banquet committee has made the decision to hold the 
2014 Banquet and Hunt Auction at Marriott Westfields in Chantilly, Virginia. The 2014 Banquet and Hunt Auction will 
be held on March 1, 2014. The next meeting of the Banquet Committee will be held on Sunday, June 2, 2013 at the 
Grahamsô at 207 Ashford Court, NE, Leesburg, Va. 20176. We will meet at 2 p.m. to celebrate and thank those who 
helped with this year's event. We will also hold a brief organizational meeting. If you would like to help out with the 
Banquet please contact me, Connie Graham at conniegraham@verizon.net or 703 ï 777 ï 2902 or simply show up!  
 
The success of the Banquet is due to the hard work of the Banquet Committee, our donors and all who volunteer. Please 
help show our appreciation to our donors. When booking a hunt, looking for a taxidermist, or buying an outdoor product, 
please consider supporting the organizations that support our Chapter. Most of these can be found on our chapter web 
site www.scicapitalchapter.org.  
 
I hope everyone had as successful hunting as we did and if you are hunting in the upcoming year ï please consider 
hunting with one of our past Banquet donors. Our 2013 Banquet donors contact information will be posted on the chapter 
website. 
 
Happy hunting, and thanks for being a member of the SCI National Capital Chapter. I am looking forward to seeing each 
of you at our next Member Meeting, a wine tasting.  

 

Connie 
Connie Graham, President NCCSCI 
207 Ashford Ct Ne 
Leesburg Va. 20176-4921 
Cell 703-431-0107 
conniegraham@verizon.net 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Live Auction Committee chaired by Dave Francis is looking for 

persons interested in helping with soliciting hunting and fishing 
trips as well as other live auction items for the 2014 Banquet and 
Auctio n. If you would like to help with this most important part of 

the Banquet please contact Dave at: davidfrancis@cox.net. Also, if 
you have hunted with an outfitter and you think they might be 

interested in making a hunt donation please contact Dave.  

mailto:conniegraham@verizon.net
http://www.scicapitalchapter.org/
mailto:conniegraham@verizon.net
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                  ATTENTION!!!  
 

 Whitestone Farm 

&  

 

 Hunters for the Hungry 
 

2
nd

 Annual Sportsmanôs Banquet  
 

Saturday July 27, 2013 at 5:30 pm 
 

Location:    Whitestone Farm 

22699 Whitestone Lane, Aldie, VA 
 

Come enjoy an evening of foo d, fun, and fellowship while helping to make a difference in the lives of many less fortunate in our 
community and our state. Event includes dinner, dessert, and beverages, a variety of raffles as well as live and silent aucti ons of 
donated merchandise.  
 

DOORS OPEN AT 5:00 PM 
 

COST:   $35.00 Single                               $50.00 Per Couple                            Children under 12 free! 
 

Major Credit Cards Accepted!!!  
 

For tickets or additional information contact: 
Cole Cushman  (540) 454 ï 2688        Jason McIntosh  (571) 437 ï 8304 
 

 

 

 

Sponsored in part by:  

 

 

 

All Proceeds to Benefit the Hunters for the Hungry Feeding efforts! 

Come Support the Hunters for the Hungry Program !!! 
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Wanted �² Pictures and Stories  

 
Have you just returned from  �D�� �K�X�Q�W�� �R�I�� �D�� �O�L�I�H�W�L�P�H�"�� �7�K�H�� �&�K�D�S�W�H�U�·�V�� �:�H�E�� �0�D�V�W�H�U�� �L�V�� �O�R�R�N�L�Q�J��
for pictures and stories about your adventure and successes for the web site. Send 

articles and pictures to Connie Graham @ conniegraham@verizon.net  

 

We are also looking for pictures & stories for the Chapter newsletter. Pictures and stories 

can be emailed to newsletter editor Connie Graham @ conniegraham@verizon.net .  

 

The Banquet Committee is also looking f or pictures for the 2012 Banquet slide show. 

Pictures should be submitted either on a thumb drive or CD (preferred method of 

submission) and mailed to Connie Graham at 207 Ashford Ct, NE, Leesburg, Va. 20176. 

Pictures can also be emailed to either Connie G raham at conniegraham@verizon.net  or Beth 

Robinson at beth_mark@msn.com  
 


